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It concerns me deeply to see the deterioration of the water quality of Arkansas’ once
pristine streams and rivers. We have a sacred responsibility to our grandchildren and
their grandchildren and beyond to protect our natural heritage. 
Please act responsibly in your charge of protecting our environmental quality by not
permitting or tolerating risky practices such as  concentrated hog farm operations in
such critical watersheds as the Buffalo River. 

Thank you,
Bo Verser
Heber Springs, AR
501-250-3744
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